October 17, 2016

To: City of Saint Paul Department of safety and inspection 9 b¢ f » 130

From: Berhan tobacco and Grocery 492 Asbury street
Subject: public hearing

Dear Mrs./Ms,

As per the letter notice of violation on October 6,2016 I need to have public hearing on the given
notice of violation.

thanks

sincerely

Berhan tobacco and Grocery
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